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2,288 BOOKS!

WE CHECKED OUT WHAT WE READ

March was filled with lots of learning!  Kindergarten has been learning 
about and reading folktales.  First grade began using PebbleGo to 

research birds and create drawings with labels.  Second grade spent the 
month working on their super secret research projects, culminating in a 

guessing game where classmates had to guess the animal each student 
researched.  Third and fourth grade students read contenders for the 

nonfiction Cook Prize - the only children’s book award voted on by kids!  

WHAT WE LEARNED

Author visit with Peter 
Catalanotto 4/9!

STAY TUNED FOR

148 times 
outside of library class

WE VISITED
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WHAT WE LOVED


